
March 2019

Guild News

Guild Registration and Dues
2019 dues and registration are due. If you have 
not registered (all new and renewing members 
must complete the form) for this year, please 
sign up here. Dues are $50 for the full year and 
payment information is provided at the end of 
the registration form.

North Central County Sew In
We have secured space at the North University 
Library for three upcoming sew-ins on 
Saturdays in March, April and May from 
9:30am-1:30pm. We have tables, chairs, and 
outlets available, but will need to bring 
extension cords, along with your sewing 
supplies. More information about the sew-ins 
will be up on the blog.

We will be having these sew-ins on:
-Saturday, March 23rd

-Saturday, April 20th 

-Saturday, May 18th 

Upcoming Events

Potholder/Trivet Swap
We will be having a pot holder/trivet swap after 
the April meeting. Sue will have precut pieces of
Insulbright for the potholders/trivets available 
at the March meeting. If you would like to join, 
we ask that you bring your completed 
potholder/trivet in a brown bag.

Member of the Month
Linda Pupols will be our featured member of the
month. She will be sharing some of her quilting 
journey during the March meeting.

March Lotto Block -
Hashtag
Make a hashtag block using
this pattern. For every
block that you bring in you
get a ticket and at the end
of the meeting, the winning
ticket receives all the
blocks!

2018 QuiltCon Charity Quilt Raffle
We will be raffling off the 2018 QuiltCon Charity 
Quilt to raise funds for our guild's charity 
projects. Tickets are 1 for $10 or 3 for $25 and 
will be sold at the February and March 
meetings. The drawing will be held at the end of
the March meeting. Winner need not be present.

Scout Tee Class
Kristyn Jansen will be teaching a garment class 
using the Scout Tee pattern on Saturday, March
16th from 9:30 – 3:30. Sign ups and more 
information about this class can be found at this
link: Scout Tee Class Spots are still available!

Vina de Lestonnac Retreat – June 6-9
Retreat registration for the full weekend is full. 
If you wish to add your name to the waitlist, 
please fill out the registration form.

Remainder of payments for the weekend 
retreaters and Saturday sewers is due no later 
than April 1st. 

There are still spaces available for Saturday 
sewers – retreat information and registration 
may be found at this link: Retreat Registration

Reminder: Your spot is not guaranteed unless 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xhDfHXNJv-h3ViScY55s8qQA2LRKLJREJSheGoNZT58/edit?ts=5c561674
https://sdmodernquiltguild.com/2019/01/vina-de-lestonnac-retreat/
https://sdmodernquiltguild.com/2019/01/scout-tee-class/
https://sdmodernquiltguild.com/2019/02/march-hashtag-lotto-block/
https://goo.gl/maps/xsQ6M3bX62P2
https://goo.gl/maps/xsQ6M3bX62P2


you've either paid in full (Saturday Sewer) or 
paid your deposit (Weekend Retreater) and 
filled out your registration form.

Charity Corner

Current Charity Drive
Polinsky Children's Center (January-April)

The Polinsky Center is a 24-hour temporary 
emergency shelter which serves children from 
birth – 18 years of age, who must be separated 
from their family for their safety or when 
parents cannot provide care for them.

We support the center by providing quilts of all 
sizes for the children. We ask that it at least be 
able to wrap around their shoulders. We are 
accepting all sizes of quilts for this quilt drive.

Group Quilt Blocks
If you took a block kit from Jen at the January 
meeting, please return those to Kristyn at the 
March meeting. 

Charity Sew-in
During our bonus sew-in on Sunday, March 24th,
we will be working on piecing together the 
group charity quilt for the Polinsky Center as 
well as working on various other charity needs. 
Please contact Kristyn at 
sdmqgcharity@gmail.com if you have any 
questions.

Upcoming Meeting
Sunday, March 10th – 11am at Quilt in a Day in 
San Marcos *Don't forget to set your clocks 
ahead the night before for Daylight Savings
Time!*

Upcoming Sew-in
Sunday, March 24th – 11am to 4pm at Quilt in a 
Day in San Marcos

Looking Ahead 
Our June meeting will be held a week earlier on 
June 2nd, due to our guild retreat. The annual 
guild rummage sale will also be held after this 
meeting.

We are in the process of securing some 
workshops for the upcoming year with Latifah 
Saafir and Jen Carlton Bailly. We'll have updates
on those events when we have more 

information!

Contact Us

All Board Members
sdmqgboard@gmail.com
President – Jill Lombard
sdmqgpresident@gmail.com
VP Activities – Kristyn Jansen
sdmqgvpactivities@gmail.com
VP Operations – Priscilla Dulin
sdmqgvpops@gmail.com
VP of Geographic Outreach – Cohni Acevedo

Secretary – Sue Bouchard

Treasurer – Carrie Hanson

Charity Coordinator – Kristyn Jansen
sdmqgcharity@gmail.com

Blog: https://sdmodernquiltguild.com/
Our new website is up and running and will now 
be our main platform for communication. Check 
it out! If you are worried about missing an 
update, just subscribe to our blog! (Go to the 
website, click Blog on the top banner and enter 
your email address on the right- you have to do 
this on a computer, not a mobile phone).
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